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I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to express my disagreement with the practice of Duke absorbing all of 
the energy credits generated from our solar array on June 1st of each year. While I understand the importance of 
Duke's role in managing our energy resources, I believe this policy undermines the spirit of renewable energy 
initiatives and may not be in the best interest of our community. 

Firstly, allocating all energy credits on a single day of the year seems arbitrary and may not align with the actual 
energy consumption patterns of our house. It could lead to inefficiencies and missed opportunities to utilize 
renewable energy effectively throughout the year. Additionally, such a practice may discourage further investment 
in solar energy infrastructure, as st akeholders might perceive the ir efforts as undervalued or overlooked. 

Furthermore, I believe there is room for a more equitable distribution of energy credits that acknowledges the 
ongoing commitment of those who contribute to sustainable energy production. By engaging in dialogue and 
exploring alternative strategies, we can work towards a system that promotes transparency, fairness, and long­
term susta inability for our energy initiatives. 

Thank you for considering my perspective on this matter. I am open to further discussion and collaboration to f ind 
a solution that benefits all stakeholders involved. 

Best regards, 

Barney Danzansky 
294 Trillium Garden Trail 
Fletcher, NC 28732 


